

HILTINGBURY SCHOOLS PTA



I can't believe it's half way through February already! Despite having to juggle childcare and work, the days seem to be flying by! The PTA have just launched our parent survey, designed for the purpose of gathering feedback on PTA activities and to listen to any thoughts or ideas you may have. If you haven't already, we would really appreciate you taking the time to complete it.

I'm incredibly proud of all our volunteers, who have been working so hard to come up with new ways to raise funds whilst we can't get together physically.

The virtual family quiz was very popular and a massive success! I really enjoyed participating, it was nice to see everyone and their families having fun. Congratulations to the winning teams – "Days & Confused" and "Terrific Taylors" we've received such lovely feedback from this event and are definitely considering organising another one in the not so distant future.

After half term you will be able to take part in a virtual family escape room experience in our magical library! Solve the clues and try to beat the 60 minute countdown, can your family escape? We are also organising a silent auction to run before the Easter holiday, thank you so much to all the businesses and individuals that have already donated such wonderful prizes! Watch out for more details, coming soon.

For now, keep safe and enjoy the half term break (very excited about a week off from home schooling!)



We are seeking feedback



Have your say by completing our survey

https://forms.gle/JSnvvSbXeoXMtyRX8

Fund Raising 2020/21



Sponsorship & Donations £1,737



Upcoming Events



Online Escape Room

22 Feb

Solve the puzzles & break out of the Magic library as a family

Committee Meeting

11 Mar

Come along and get involved in the fundraising

Silent Auction

23 Mar

Opportunity to purchase some wonderful items at a discount!

Sponsored Walk

Next term

Working together as a whole school and raising funds

Easter Trail

Easter break

An Easter themed trail around Chandler's Ford



committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to Sparks
Ellison for agreeing to
sponsor our events this
term.